January 16, 2025

Oversight Task Force makes recommendations
for 2025 Mississippi Legislature

JACKSON — The Corrections and Criminal Justice Oversight Task Force will meet again next month to
make plans for this year after submitting its recommendations for the 2025 legislative session.

The 14-member Task Force held deliberations during its recent meeting on January 3 at the Mississippi
Supreme Court-Carroll Gartin Justice Building in Jackson. Additionally, the Task Force also toured the
seven state prisons within the Mississippi Department of Corrections during the past year.

The Task Force is scheduled to meet at 10 a.m. on February 7 at the Mississippi Supreme Court-Carroll
Gartin Justice Building.



